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Pageant of the Trees Nets More than $42,000 for Students
SANTA ANA, CA – The results are in and the final tally reveals that a record breaking $41,848 in the fifth annual Pageant of the Trees, the signature fundraiser for Santa Ana College (SAC.  The sold-out event featured a silent auction where bidders named their price for holiday trees, some of which sold for $800.
“This year’s event was our most successful yet due to the tremendous support of our sponsors, SAC employees and the community who attended,” said Christina Romero, Director, Santa Ana College Foundation.  “From scholarships, to book grants and other needs, these dollars will go towards providing much needed programs and services for our students.

In 2006, the Santa Ana College Foundation gave out more than $320,000 in student scholarships alone.  The Foundation also provides assistance to Santa Ana College in other areas including professional development and mini-grants for staff and faculty.  To learn more about how you can contribute to the Santa Ana College Foundation, contact 714-564-6091.

# # #

About the Rancho Santiago Community College District


The mission of the Rancho Santiago Community College District (RSCCD) is to respond to the educational needs of an ever-changing community and to provide programs and services that reflect academic excellence. Santa Ana College and Santiago Canyon College are public community colleges of RSCCD, which serve the residents of Anaheim Hills, East Garden Grove, Irvine, Orange, Santa Ana, Tustin and Villa Park. Both colleges provide education for academic transfer and careers, courses for personal and professional development, customized training for business and industry, and programs to train nurses, firefighters and law enforcement personnel. 
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